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WESTON ROAD 
WESTPORT, CONNECTICUT 
 
    10. July 1956 
 
My dear Henri, 
 
 Many thanks for your dear letter.  I am also very sorry that we couldn't get together. How 
much I would have wanted to press your hand and personally express my sorrow at the loss of 
your blessed father. 
 
 I also much regretted not to have seen your dear mother. A telephone conversation is a 
very poor substitute after so many years. 
 
 In the autumn I will again be in California, but on a rather hectic short tour, which will 
not include L.A. this time. But if not there, hopefully we will see each other someplace else! 
 
 It gave me great pleasure to read some time ago in the N.Y. Times about your great 
success in the production of "Educational musical films". All the best to you and your family, my 
dear Henri, and greet all your loved ones for me.  Erika also sends her best wishes and greetings. 
 
 Cordially yours, as always,  
   
  Your 
 
      Tossy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


